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            The High Commission of India, Kigali will hold an 

“Open House for Consular Services” on 22 March 2025 from 1600 - 1900 hrs at High 

Commission of India, Kigali, to address the issues of Indian nationals and persons of Indian 

origin. No prior appointment/ intimation is required for the Open House. 

 

 The objective of the „Open House‟ is to engage with Indian nationals 

as well as persons of Indian origin on consular matters such as issuance of 

Passports/ PCC, Attestation, OCI Card & other services, and to address 

specific issues, if any.   Members of Indian community residing in Rwanda are welcome to 

attend these meetings. 

 

 All details about consular services rendered by the Mission are also 

available on the website of High Commission of India - 

https://hcikigali.gov.in/. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


